
HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

Our 2024 holiday schedule is as follows.  Please note service times will likely be 
later than usual with the additional holiday volume. 

 

Service: 

Wednesday, December 25, 2024- No services provided.  Service will resume on Saturday for trash 
collection.  If recycle is normally collected on Wednesday, recycle service will resume Wednesday 
January 8, 2025.  If you have more than what will fit in your recycle container, please put the extra 
recycle in clear or white bags and/or boxes. 

Saturday, December 28, 2024 - Normal Services Provided. 

Wednesday, January 1, 2025- No services provided.  Service will resume on Saturday for trash collection.  
If recycle is normally collected on Wednesday, recycle service will resume Wednesday January 8, 2025.  
If you have more than what will fit in your recycle container, please put the extra recycle in clear or 
white bags and/or boxes. 

Saturday, January 4, 2025- Normal Services Provided. 

Wednesday, January 8, 2025-Normal Services Provided.  Recycle collection resumes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




